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I object to the construction of the energy from waste facility being constructed in Eastern Creek. We 
are a family of four and have lived in Erskine Park for approximately 30 years. We already have to 
put up with the rubbish tip facilities at Erskine Park and Wallgrove Road, which emit toxic odour that 
the local community have to endure. 

The area is growing and this will drive people away and also devalue our properties but most 
importantly cause detrimental health issues to the many families living in the area. 


